
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

STATE ROAD (SR) 70 FROM COUNTY LINE TO SW 21ST AVE 

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS FEBRUARY 5, 2024 

Financial Project ID: 445474-1-52-01 February 2024 

Okeechobee County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 

David Scarpelli 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(941) 773-7831 
david.scarpelli@dot.state.fl.us 

 
Janella Newsome 

Director of Public Information 
(863) 519-2828 

janella.newsome@dot.state.fl.us  
  

FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work February 5, 2024, to make improvements to 
SR 70 from County Line to SW 21st Avenue in Okeechobee County. The project location is identified 
below.  
 

Enlarged map on back page 

Mill and Resurface SR 70 from County Line to SW 

21st Ave 

Radial Widening 

Guardrail Installation 

Drainage 

Install signage and pavement markers 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Construction begins February 2024;  

estimated completion is fall 2024 

During construction there will be lane 

closures on SR 70 from County Line to 

SW 21st Avenue 

or 

Project Location Map 

 Estimated construction cost is $10.5 million  

For up-to-date project information: 

https://www.swflroads.com/roadwatch 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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